The Margaretta Township Trustees met in regular session on July 17, 2014 at 7 p.m.

Present were Mr. Bias, Mr. Pooch and Mr. Riesterer.

Mr. Bias moved, seconded by Mr. Pooch to approve the minutes from the July 3, 2014 meeting, as
presented by Fiscal Officer Mary Ann Lindsley. Vote: all ayes.

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Pooch to approve and pay warrants #13506-13539 and direct
deposits that were submitted by the Fiscal Officer for payment. Vote: all ayes.

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to accept the financial reports that were submitted by the
Fiscal Officer. Vote: all ayes.

Mrs. Jane Ann Williams and also Mr. Paul Schoenagge were at the meeting to discuss the dedication of
SR 101 to Charles Adkins and also the Ohio Flags of Honor Ceremony that will be held Friday July 18,
2014 starting at 6 p.m. The life flight will go down SR 101 at 6:15 for the highway dedication.

Mr. Tom Johnson gave a brief Fire Department report and a zoning report.

The fire department would like to increase the mileage rate for loaded miles for ambulance calls from $7
to $11 a mile.

The Fire Department has gone from Fire House Software to Alert Software.

Mr. Johnson mentioned the Dollar General store that is to go in our township on SR 101. There is some
concern with the curve cut, but ODOT has given them a permit.

Mr. Johnson gave an update on grass mowing.

There was a complaint about a property in Crystal Rock that has a camper on it. Mr. Johnson checked
into it and found that it has tags.

The Trustees mentioned Village Hill Estates. The PUD agreement stands and they can do away with their
association if they wish.

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to increase our per loaded miles for ambulance charges from
S$7/mile to $11/ mile, effective August 1, 2014. Vote: all ayes.

Mr. Bias moved, seconded by Mr. Pooch to grant Dean Gasser’s vacation request for July 26 and August
9, 2014. Vote: all ayes.

The Trustees have received the estimated tax revenue for the renewal of the Recreation Levy. The
renewal of our .25 mil levy for parks and recreation would bring in $20,344 according to the auditor.

Mr. Bias moved, seconded by Mr. Pooch to pass Resolution 2014-06 placing a 5 year, .25 mill renewal
levy for Parks and Recreation, commencing in 2015 on the November 4, 2014 ballot. Roll Call Vote: Mr.
Bias- aye, Mr. Pooch — aye and Mr. Riesterer — aye.

Fiscal Officer Mary Ann mentioned that we are still waiting on paperwork from Denny Bailey and also we
have not received our money for the concessions yet.

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to adjourn. Vote: all ayes.
The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.






